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Our Ref:   2013.33.213  

 

24 January 2017 

 

Correspondence: from Dr Jonathon Fanning dated    2016 

 

Study Title: Problematic changes associated with aortic valve management    

 

Investigators: Dr Jonathon P Fanning, Dr Karl Poon, Dr Alexander Incani, Prof John Fraser, 

Dr John Keys, Dr Stephen Fanning, Dr Sarvesh Natani and Dr Bruce Garlick   

 

 

The above low risk project and following documents were reviewed and approved on 24 January 

2017 by UnitingCare Health’s Human Research Ethics Committee: 

 

• Application to conduct above named research project at St Andrew’s War Memorial 

Hospital. 

• Participation Information Sheet SAWMH P.I.C.F. Version1 20/10/2016 

 

Approval of this project from UnitingCare Health is valid from 24 January 2017 to 31 December 2018 

but is conditional upon: 

• Further elaboration is needed on the eligibility criteria, other than the procedures 

themselves. 

• The reference to the District Manager in the 3rd paragraph, Page 4 of the PIS, should be 

altered to “Director of Medical Services, SAWMH” 

• The opportunity to discuss the study participation with family, friends and own doctor needs 

inclusion in the project. 

 

The UnitingCare Health HREC requires the submission of an annual report and once the project 

closes the submission of a closure or final report. 

 

The UnitingCare Health HREC is constituted and functions in accordance with the National Statement 

on Ethical Conduct in Research Involving Humans (2007).   

 

The Investigator was not a member of the UnitingCare Health HREC at the time the above-

mentioned study was reviewed and approved. 
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Yours sincerely 
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Executive Officer 

UnitingCare Health Human Research Ethics Committee 


